
 
 

Newsletter  
October 2018 

 
We are very excited to introduce some new members to the JYS Friends 

Committee. As well as a wave of new committee members we have 

appointed a new Chairperson (Lucy Cammack, mum of 3 and a drama 

teacher) and a new Treasurer (Jess Rides, mum of 2 and an accountant).  As 

you know last year’s fantastic fundraising money enabled the JYS friends to 

provide some great playground equipment for the school as well as much 

more. 

 

 

As a result of the initial team meeting 

lots of fun ideas have been suggested 

for future fundraising events. The first of 

these will be the ‘Children in Need’,  

fundraising day on November 16th. On 

this day we are looking for some 

volunteers to help with the day’s activities, for example face/hand painting & 

giving out cakes! 

 

 

After this we will be getting ready for our 

fast approaching  annual Christmas Fair, 

which again will also require volunteers to 

run stalls and help with the general set-

up! 

 

Although we have a new large and 

enthusiastic committee there is still room 

for more helpers. So,  if you would like to 

become part of the committee or would 

simply like to offer some time to help at 

any of these future events then please 

get in touch. 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

The class representatives & committee members will make themselves known 

to the parents in their child’s year group via class Facebook groups, if you do 

not receive a notification about this then please email Lucy on  

lucycammack@btinternet.com.   

 

 

We appreciate life is busy but even if 

you can give up a small amount of 

time it really will make a difference to 

our children at JYS. Over the coming 

weeks a sign up sheet for volunteers 

will be outside each classroom and 

in the office. WE NEED YOU!!  
 

 

 

Alternatively,  we will also need donations from 

local businesses  for the Christmas Raffle AND 

we are always looking for new fundraising 

ideas. So maybe you could share any thoughts 

or inspiration you have in our suggestions box 

(located in the reception)!  

 

 

These are exciting times for the JYS Friends and school, we have a growing 

team and would love to welcome anyone who wishes to be involved; there 

are so many ways to help and so many ways to get in touch!  

 

We look forward to hearing from you! 

 

Lucy, Jess, Jo & Rachel  

JYS Friends Committee! 

 

facebook.com/groups/JYSFriends/ 

lucycammack@btinternet.com 

 

 
 


